
 

 

APRIL Class Update!                         
Grade 7 with Mr. Riley  

April Showers Bring English Mind Flowers!                

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

English language arts  

Students finished reading The Book Thief and started working on a card game to report on the book. They 

also tried their hands at writing fictional short stories and speeches. Please be aware that students can 

compete in a speech contest will be held on May 11th. 

 

Science 

We took a look at dangerous chemicals and how they can negatively affect a persons body. It’s very 

important that students know about the dangers of certain substances and how to avoid them in their day 

to day lives! 

Social studies 

Students learned about public service announcements, which are posters and advertisements that are 

designed to warn people about dangerous things. They designed their own PSA’s about a topic of their 

choosing and presented them to the class. 

 

Math 

The class learned all about interpreting data and charts as part of their assignments and how to use them 

as a part of a report on other subjects. 

 

For May, 

We’ll finish reporting on The Book Thief and start reading A Wrinkle in Time. 

Rain rain go away, let’s have a sunny happy may! 


